
 

Unexpected 

Would you see ~ if he 
comes~ the expected one 

 or will you ask, ñ Are you 
the one?ò- 

 

Even John~ a messenger 

A voice in the wilderness had 
to ask if He was indeed the 
Son, 

The one of blessedness- 

 

Would you recognize Him if 
he would visit today- 

Or would He know you as 
His, by your ways- 

 

He might be one who chides 
us for our temporal desires 

Or challenges us 

When we think weôre so 
worldly and wise, 

 

He might be black, or yellow, 
young or old, 

He might speak to us ever so 
softly 

Or strong or bold. 

 

 

 

 

Would you know Him? 

He would know us Iôm 
sure, 

 

And His mercy and love, 

Healing and wholeness 
and more 

Would still be gifts that 
endure. 

 

By Pastor David Bradford 
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Jessieõs Place 

Thank you to everyone for contributing toys and games 
for Jessieõs Place. Thanks to your generosity the drive 
was a great success, My car was filled with toys and 
games, puzzles, dolls, basketballs, etc. 

I felt like Santa Claus delivering everything to Jessieõs 
Place.  

Here is a letter from Jessieõs Place acknowledging the 
gifts.: 

Thanks again, 

Carol Dõ Auria 

 

Dear Friends,  

On behalf of the Board of the Citrus County Childrenõs Advocacy 
Center, please allow me to express our extreme gratitude to you 
for your support of Jessieõs Place. The violence and abuse that 
our children are subjected to is a tragic reality in our world to-
day and it is our firm belief that the responsibility lies within 
our own community to address this reality and help those chil-
dren who are victimized. It is only through the dedicated and 
continued support of our community members and organizations 
such as yours that we are able to provide a child-friendly facili-
ty within which appropriate and comprehensive services are of-
fered to these children and their families. 

We provide forensic interviews and medical exams as well as 
therapy and advocacy services for the children and their fami-
lies in an environment intended to make children feel safe, se-
cure, and comforted. Our goal is to provide the services that al-
low victims to move past the trauma of abuse onto healing and 
recovery. 

Like you, those of us involved with Jessieõs Place share a desire 
to help the children of Citrus County. We dedicate our time and 
we are working diligently to ensure the continued operation and 
success of Jessieõs Place and the services we so desperately 
need. However, we will never succeed alone, we need your contin-
ued support and we greatly appreciate your donation of toys and  
gift cards. On behalf of all of us with Jessieõs Place, once again, 
we thank you. 

Melissa Bowermaster, MSW 

Executive Director 
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News from the Quilters                 An Invitation      

 You are invited to the installation of 

 

  THE REVEREND PEDRO MANUEL 
SUAREZ 

 

As the Fifth Bishop of the 

 Florida-Bahamas Synod 

 of the Evangelical Lutheran Church 
in America 

 

                 12:00 Noon 

     Saturday, January 20, 2018 

 

St. Mark the Evangelist Catholic    
  Church 

 9724 Cross Creek Blvd 

 Tampa, FL   33647 

 

A reception follows the worship ser-
vice. 

RSVP for reception at 

 fbsynod.com/installation 

 

 

 All rostered ministers are invited to 
vest and process. Synod Parish Dea-
cons are invited to wear albs and pro-
cess. The liturgical color of the day is 
red. 

 

 

 

 

In November, Hopeõs Quilters 
made  25 quilts in conjunction with 
approximately 75 quilts made by 
Rainbow Quilters, who meet at the 
Citrus Springs Community Center.  
The 100 Quilts will be given as 
Christmas presents to the veterans 
at the VA Hospital in Gainesville. 

 

Quilts were also given to Jane 
Skidmore, Constance DeTuerk, and 
Vivian Matthews.   

 

Thank you Quilters for all of your 
hard work!!! 

 

  From Hopeõs Staff: 

Thank you to all of Hopeõs members 
for your thoughtfulness in cards, 
gifts, and wishes during this 
Christmas Season. It is truly ap-
preciated. 

  

Pastor Dave Bradford 

Susan Collins 

Barb Decker 

Kerry Reed 

 

Many Thanks!  
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Christmas Parade 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photos courtesy of Harold Skidmore 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations. 

Hope Evangelical Luther-
an Church won Second 
Place in the Citrus 
Springs Christmas Pa-
rade. What an accom-
plishment!! 

It was a team effort but 
special thanks have to go 
to Harold Skidmore and 
his Neighbor Bill Davis 
who spend many hours to 
put that light board with 
the inscription 
òROCKINõõAROUND THE 
CRADLE" together. In ad-
dition, Harold and Jane's 
family were much in-
volved: Harold IV and 
Daughter-in-Law Michelle 
posed as Mary and Jo-
seph and granddaughter 
Abigail  as well as Leila, 
Michel and Renate handed 
out candy canes along the 
parade route. The re-
mainder of the Skidmore 
family and Dick Regan 
rode along on the float 
and in the truck. Susan 
Collins and Edith Regan 
sang out their hearts and 
lungs acapella.  Michel 
Northsea added much to 
the decoration of the 
float. As I said before; it 
was a perfect example of 
team work and it paid off. 

Renate Wilms-Rovin 
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Pastor Dave and his wife Phyllis cele-
brated their 50th wedding anniversary 
on December 16th. Members of HOPE 
honored Pastor Dave after the 10:00 
am service on Dec. 17. Phyllis could not 
be with us because of her engagements 
at Good Shepherd Lutheran Church but 
popped in afterwards. Special thanks 
to Carol Warden who provided lovely 
"golden" decorations and all the mem-
bers who contributed to the delicious 
spread.   

 

 

Photos courtesy of Renate Wilms-Rovin 


